To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter to certify that The Association Llavaneres contra el Cancer is
currently supporting the research that Prof. Josep Fuster is leading in the field of surgical
oncology.

Best Wishes,

SALOME ROYO.

Presidenta Llavaneres contra el Cancer

Barcelona 6/06/2018




